Educational Technology Resources and Policy Committee 

Meeting of 2010 September 17 2010

Minutes (draft)

Present:  Keith Ellis (Art), Chris Lewis (IT), Barb Coleman (HPER), Matt Smock (IDTM), John Rebers (Biology), Kevin McDonough (LRC), Mark Flaherty (Music)

Motion to approve the minutes of September 3, 2010: Coleman/Lewis. Minutes approved
Reports and Announcements

1. Chair

Provost stated her desire to have the TLC Awards program revised by today.
2. IT
People have been asking lots of questions in regards to the upcoming password change deadline (October 5).  Wimax passwords have to be changed separately.  Password will need to be changed annually.  
3. Instructional Technology
No major issues with Educat.  New workshops announced for Educat.  Some instructional rooms are getting new teacher stations. 

Unfinished Business

4. TLC Awards Revision/Interest
WEBSITE:  Changed phrase “university laptops” to “innovative technology” for category 2 and 3 in the TLC Award.  Date due changed to Sept 26th and review meeting moved up to Oct 12th.
FORM:  Added statement saying award will be written for educated laypersons. Questions 1-3 were enhanced, 4 and 5 were deleted; an additional question was added.

Coleman/Smock motioned to approve.  Motion passed. 

Good of the Order
5. Photoshop
Chris Lewis reported increased use of Photoshop is at times causing delays for people trying to access it.  More user licenses are being secured to deal with the problem.

Meeting adjourned at 11:50am

Kevin McDonough

Secretary, ETRPC
